
Lazy and proud- A nice trip in
Hotel Shangri-La Rasa Sentosa
Singapore

Have you seriously thought about the true meaning about
holiday? Or what kind of sightseeing actually means you
“know” a country? Here I am going to provide you a whole
new way to enjoy Hotel Shangri-La Rasa Sentosa
Singapore.
By: Yolanda Liu 110111112 Class 1

Still thinking about how to spend holiday? Or, still
worry about too much entertainment make your holiday
exhausted, or because of lazy a simply relax will just
lack of fun? Well, if you ask me for advice, I’ll tell
you, all you have to do is go online book a hotel called
Hotel Shangri-La Rasa Sentosa Singapore, and a plane
ticket, pack all your baggage, then you are good to go.
You see, holiday is that simple, now you can expect a
trip to heaven.

Known as one of the most international country,
Singapore is a very thoughtful country who embrace his
guests with full welcoming. After you arrive at the
airport, you can find a bus of Hotel Shangri-La Rasa
Sentosa Singapore, take out your receipt of your room,
and you can get on the bus which will take you to your
hotel directly. For me after an exhausted tour on the
plane, nothing is better than a convenient trip on a
comfortable bus.
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 After a pleasant trip
on the bus, now, what’s in front of  you is exactly the
place you are going to stay for your  holiday. No matter
you are a high-pressure white  collar, or a “awesome”
school student, you’ll love this  place, the one and
only hotel on Sentosa Island who  owns its own beach,
Hotel Shangri-La  is definitely the  most livable hotel
in Singapore, friendly and  thoughtful receptionist,
clean and spacious room, the  amazing and unique view on
your balcony, Hotel  Shangri-La Rasa Sentosa  have
complete and utter believe in herself to make sure every
guest is having their great time.

 

Talking about lazy,
nothing is easier than just stay at the hotel, going
nowhere further than 200 miles, just stay at the hotel,
I’m pretty sure it can meet all your needs of
entertainment. First of all, after a baby-like sleep on
your comfortable bed, you can go to the canteen, have a
nice breakfast outdoor or indoor, there’re local foods
also other country’s foods, all of them taste great.
During your eating there, probably you will meet some
animal friends, there’re monkeys and some very pretty
little birds, peacocks join you sometimes also. After a
pleasant meal in the morning, you can go sightseeing…oh,
wait, that sounds pretty tired. You can do that, the
hotel has so many free buses going all over the island,
which is also pretty convenient. Or, totally lazy, just
go to the beach next to the hotel, yes, the one so close
that you can see on your balcony. Swimming, taking a sun
bath, building a sand castle, it’s your call, as long as
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you are having a good time. Even that sounds too far? No
problem, just go to the swimming pool, which is fun and
close and you can order some nice foods there! For a
relax moment, I really recommend the spa in the hotel,
it’s really good, and the point is you don’t need to
move a single finger!

Do sightseeing is great, but what I just told you, is a
whole new way to enjoy a certain place in a country. No
plans, no aims, it’s all about no pressure and relax.
Lazy? Yes! So what? Lazy, and proud!

 


